NEW HIGHLAND ELEM. SCHOOL

SITE-BASED DECISION MEETING

MAY 9, 2005

 

The SBDM meeting was called to order at 2:35p.m.

 

The next SBDM meeting is scheduled for June 13, 2005.

 

Members present: Joyce Cross, Te’Andra Parker, Gena Mitchell, Joan Hill, Robin Pitvorec and Connie Goff.

 

The Financial Report for the last two months (March and April) was reviewed.  A motion was made by Te’Andra Parker to approve and was seconded by Joan Hill for March report.  A motion was made by Joyce Cross to approve April’s report and was seconded by Joan Hill.  Both budgets were approved.  There were questions about the student snack money being used for basketball program for next year.  That request will need to go to the budget committee.

 

April minutes were reviewed and discussion was held about 1st grade and kindergarten reading materials that have arrived and are in use.  The committee discussed the Title 1 staffing and interviews that will take place.  A motion was made by Ms. Cross to approve and was seconded by Joan Hill.

 

Old Business:

The SBDM members discussed the menu items for lunch for the policy review day. 

The members discussed a program that Meadow View is piloting called “Compass Learning”.  It is possible New Highland will get funding for this pilot program next year also.

SBDM discussed that the Title I program cannot hire until we get a budget from Central Office.

The assistant hires were all in house transfers with no new hires.

 

New Business:

The SBDM members discussed the Free Breakfast Program that is available to all county school students and decided yes to the program.  The logistics will be worked out later.

The members approved the hires of the new teachers as follows:

3rd grade- Kristin Lezuta

2nd grade- Amanda Mattingly

5th grade- Ronda Nolin

Preschool- Alyssa Benton

All of the above except Alyssa have experience.

There was a question if positions are being posted before resignation.

Open House date was set for August 2, 2005 from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

The SBDM members discussed Textbook expenditures from Missy Sego.  This is an adoption year for Art and Music.  They needed music books for 2nd and 4th grades.  There was $2,131.17 spent for music.  The art room requested items for each grade level and $804.49 was spent for art books.  Joan Hill made a motion to approve and Gena Mitchell seconded.

The SBDM members discussed furniture requests with no decision made.  They also discussed moving preschool to rooms with restrooms.  Discussion was held about the possibility of this being a committee decision.

 

Te’Andra Parker made a motion to adjourn, and Joyce Cross seconded the motion. The meeting was adjourned.

 

Respectfully,

 

 

Connie Goff

 

